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REMINDER - Bowls Committee Nominations - 2024/2025 

Why not consider nominating for the Bowls Committee 

especially as the club is soon to be celebrating our 

centenary. Nomination forms are available at the club 

for you to complete which must be received by the 

Secretary by no later than 5.00pm Sunday, 28 April. 

 

 

Mike Porter Outstanding Service Award 2024 

Congratulations to John Bartram, this year’s worthy 

recipient. Outstanding service contributions include: 

• 2010-14: bar service 

• 2012-16: Bowls Committee 

• 2013-17: Bowl’s Treasurer 

• 2012-14: Club Tournaments organiser 

• 2014-17: Selector 

• 2019-21: CPS Saturdays 

• Umpire and measurer 

• First Aid Officer 

• Organised club cleaning (6 yrs) 

• Security response (6 yrs) 

• Night Owls volunteer 

• Greens preparation for Thursdays 

 

 

Working Bee – Monday, 6 May 2024 from 9.30am 

Club Tranmere is a proud club and wish to ensure its presentation is 

maintained in a high order. It is much appreciated for members to 

volunteer and contribute some of their valuable time during the 

scheduled working bee. We look forward to seeing you on Monday, 6 May. 

 

 

Finished with your bowls! 

Do you or your bowler friends have bowls that you no longer use? 

If so, how about donating them to the club. The club is keen to 

replenish its stock of old night owl bowls with a more modern look 

for club hire event activities. Peter Marshall will be pleased to 

take them off your hands! 

 

 

 

See you on the green! 
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